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17th April 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Industrial Action by the NEU – Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May 

 

I do hope all families had a fantastic Easter.  It is lovely to see the students returning to school 

refreshed for the summer term. 

 

I am writing to inform parents with as much notice as possible of the planned NEU industrial 

action on Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May.  I will confirm arrangements for these 

days later in the week but it is my intention to continue to prioritise our most vulnerable 

students and Year 11 and 13 students ahead of their exams. 

 

Charles Darwin School remains committed to providing a safe and secure environment for 

our pupils and delivering high-quality teaching. We are working closely with our staff union 

representatives to keep up to date with the situation.  
  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Aston Smith 

Headteacher 

 


